
HFC Bank ISO 27001: 2013 
Implementation & Review

HFC Bank has invested significantly into its information security 
systems. The investment aligns HFC Bank with its Digital Strategy 
as it creates a solid foundation of increasing our Digital footprint 
in the market. The certification will not only provide our partners 
the assurance but also HFC Bank the validation of our information 
security and alignment to international standards.

The Bank, contemplating its growth and expansion programs intends to 
implement ISO 27001: 2013.

HFC Bank is therefore calling for an Expression of Interest from reputable 
vendors who have a proven track record in reviewing and  implementing ISO 
27001:2013.

A detailed Terms of Reference can be obtained from Mrs. Rashna Lingam, on 
phone (679) 3316-555 or mobile (679) 992 9698 or email rashnal@hfc.com.fj

The Proposal must be submitted by no later than 4.30 PM (Fiji Standard Time), 
Friday 20th May 2022.  

Proposals must be submitted via Email and conform to the following:
1.	 A single email in plain text format to Mrs. Rashna Lingam – rashnal@hfc.

com.fj 
2.	 The subject of the email should be as follows:
3.	 “CONFIDENTIAL: Expression of Interest  04/2022 – HFC BANK ISO 27001: 

2013 IMPLEMENTATION & REVIEW”
4.	 The submission may be attached to this email;
5.	 No one else must be bcc’ed on this communication or this communication 

forwarded to anyone other than those specified above;
6.	 The email with the submission must not contain any embedded code.

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST

Your own Fijian Bank with real solutions. www.hfc.com.fj


